
ISSUED: January 4, 2024 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

In the Matter of 

OF OREGON 

LC 80 

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY 

2023 Integrated Resource Plan and Clean 
Ener Plan. 

MEMORANDUM 

The Commission has received a request from several stakeholders to push back the 
deadline for written comments in this docket from January 9, 2023. Delay of the two 
scheduled public meetings on January 18 and January 25 respectively, is not possible. 
However, the written comment deadline can be moved to accommodate the request of 
stakeholders, without moving the public meetings. 

Accordingly, stakeholder comments on Staffs Final Report and Final Recommendation 
are due no later than noon on January 12, 2024. 

Dated this 4th day of January, 2024, at Salem, Oregon. 

Nolan Moser 
Chief Administrative Law Judge 


